
 
A workshop held for the Village of Newport – January 12, 2015 

 
 
The Village of Newport workshop on fire codes on January 12, 2015 was called to order @ 6:28PM by 
Mayor Hennings with the following member present: 
Mayor – Ashley Hennings 
Trustee – Heidi Worden 
Trustee Steven Woods was absent. 
 
Tricia Foster (Clerk), George Farley (codes & Zoning), Craig Fehlhaber (arrived @ 7:42PM) 
 
A workshop was held to discuss the Village codes fee schedule.   Discussion took place between the 
Mayor, Trustee Worden and George Farley. 
 
Motion made by Mayor Hennings, Seconded by Trustee Worden, to close the meeting @7:15. 
All In favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Worden 
Opposed: none 
Motion carried 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Tricia L Foster 
Village Clerk 
 


